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RANGITOTO STAR 
AUGUST 11th 2023 - VOL. 17 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Empowering learners to be CONFIDENT, CARING, CURIOUS & CREATIVE 

Week 4 Term 3 2023 
  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

This week has been extremely busy with our Production that is beginning to take shape. I am extremely proud of the 
commitment that our students have shown to practising their lines, learning dances and taking advice on board. There is 
less than two weeks until the children will be performing at ‘The Little Theatre’ in Te Kuiti.   
 
Miniball: 
Miniball is just around the corner! It is awesome that we are able to combine with St Joseph’s this year so children are 
able to play in their age groups. On Monday there is a trial to enable the coaches to select the teams - please refer to the 
miniball newsletter for further times and details. The teams will start practising in the following weeks and the grading 
competition begins during week 8. If you have an issue getting your children to the games, make sure you reach out to 
other parents who may be able to help you out. Good luck for the season ahead everyone!  
 
Ski Trip -Yr 2-8 students: 
The ski trip notices were all collected last week, please note the correct date is the 12th of September 2023, sorry about 
the confusion regarding my error. Please start to get the essential gear like water proof gloves and thermals, don’t leave 
these items to the last minute to get. It’s going to be a super trip!  
 
Next Thursday the whole school is heading to Aria School to watch their School Production called ‘Ali Baba and the Bongo 
Bandits’. It looks like a fantastic production for our students to enjoy. We may need some help with transporting students 
to and from the show, please let the school office know if you are available to help. 
 
The Production: Where are we at? 

• Putting together the final touches for our costumes, 

• Gathering and making props, 
• Deciding upon hair and makeup, 

• Acting, singing and dancing lessons, 
It is going to be a brilliant show, so don’t forget to secure your ticket by emailing the school office (there is a limit of 70 
seats). 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy some time with your family. 
 

Kind Regards 

Pip Were 

 



SPORTS TOP TEES AND HOODIE ORDER 
 
 
If you would like to order a Rangitoto School sports tee shirt or school hoodie we are putting an 
order together in the next two weeks. The cost is $60+GST for the hoodies and $35 +GST for 
the tees. Please contact the office if you would like to order one. I think this price includes your 
child’s name printed on the back (yet to be confirmed).  The cut off date for orders is Friday 18th 
August. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

RANGITOTO SCHOOL TERM DATES 2023 
TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

Tuesday 7th February  

to  

Thursday 6th April 

Wednesday 26th April 

to  

Friday 30th June 

Monday 17th July 

to  

Friday 22nd September 

Monday 9th October 

to  

Wednesday 20th December 

 SCHOOL  NOTICES……. 

School Bank Account Details:  Rangitoto School Board of Trustees | 02-0448-0029581-000 

Rangitoto School Policies: www.schooldocs.co.nz | Username: rangi | Password: rural  

 UPCOMING EVENTS…. 

AUGUST   SEPTEMBER 

11th  Cadets start 9-11am 9th Grandparents Assembly 

17th Aria School Production 11th BoT Meeting 6pm 

24th School Production 11am & 6pm @ The 

Little Theatre 

12th Ski Trip 

25th Cadets - Will run fornightly 18th –

22nd 

Totara Springs Sports Camp 

  22nd Last day Term of 3 

 USEFUL LINKS AND INFO 



 SCHOOL NOTICES…. 

HAND SANTISER FOR SALE 

Contact the office if you 
would like to purchase a    
bottle or two of  
hand sanitizer. 

SKOOL LOOP APP 
Make sure you have our Skool 
Loop app downloaded.  It is a 
great way to  notify the school 
of student absences and keep 
up to date with the latest  
newsletters. 

PET DAY 2023 
Our annual pet day will run on Friday 13th October. This is week 1 of term 4.  
Animal care information was sent home earlier this week,. This is a great fun 
filled day for the whole school to participate in.  Watch this space for 
further information. 



SCHOOL PRODUCTION 

 SCHOOL NOTICES……. 



 

 COMMUNITY NOTICES…. 

GENERAL ELECTION 

Can You Help???????? 

We are keen to hear from  

anyone who would like to 
work at the 2023 General 
Election. 

We are seeking people over 
the age of 16 who can work on 
Election Day, 14 October 
2023. 

We are also seeking people 
who wish to work at advanced 
voting polling places and/or in 
the Taranaki King Country 
Electorate Head Quarters. We 
will pay you for your training 
and your hours of work. 

 

Apply today as we are now 
about to begin appointing  

people. 

Apply online at: 
work.elections.nz 

Ian McLauchlan 

Recruiting & Rostering Man-
ager. 

Taranaki King Country  

Electorate 



 Please support those who sponsor our Newsletter 

Thank you to our stock scheme supporters!  

 

Matt Buckley | I &J Templeton |S&D Duder | R&S de Rooy | M&H Templeton  

D&R Lynch | N&A Bluett | B & P Were |K&C Randle Partnership| H&R Duder  

Barristers & 
Solicitors 

Kevin, Dianne and staff 
are proud to support  

Rangitoto School and 
Community  

Phone:  
07 878 8036  

If you would like to 

advertise your 

business in our 

newsletter please 

contact us:  

07 8788460 

office@rangi.school.nz 

Small: $120 per yr 

(43mm x 43mm) 

Large: $150 per yr 

(43mm x 89mm) 

ADVERTISING SPACE 
AVAILABLE 

This space has just become 
available. 

Please contact the office if you 
are interested. 


